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Perry, Andrea

Subject: FW: Housing And Community Development (HCD) Technical Assistance  Workshop 
Reminder 

Importance: High

-----Original Message----- 
From: Perry, Andrea  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 1:38 PM 
 
Subject: Housing And Community Development (HCD) Technical Assistance Workshop Reminder  
Importance: High 
 
Hello Community Partners, 
  
This is a reminder that the Spokane County Housing and Community Development Department (HCD) will be hosƟng the 
first of two RFP Technical Assistance Applicant Workshop’s tomorrow, Tuesday January 30, 2024, from 12:00 P.M. – 1:30 
P.M. at the Hive (2904 E Sprague Ave, Spokane, WA).  
  
For those unable to aƩend in person, please see the Teams meeƟng link for virtual aƩendance. 
 
Click here to join the meeƟng  
hƩps://teams.microsoŌ.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeƟng_NTQzZDQ4OGItNTM5YS00OTQ1LTg2ZjAtZWEyNzdiOTFkMjZi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%
22%3a%224a1f23f8-6124-475a-9dd1-a66dc3f779bc%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ĩ1bbcc5-2500-4683-b765-
7178f450b1d6%22%7d  
MeeƟng ID: 224 823 141 957  
Passcode: pyAT5u  
 
HCD will host two separate technical assistance workshops (please see our webpage for more informaƟon on the second 
TA workshop February 6, 2024) with the intent to support applicants during the applicaƟon process and address 
applicant quesƟons. Interested parƟes should plan to aƩend one of the two workshops. Staff will cover the same 
material during each workshop. 
  
This purpose of this meeƟng is to support and offer technical assistance to our community partners planning to submit 
applicaƟons. 
 
Please visit our website hƩps://www.spokanecounty.org/1232/Housing-Community-Development for more informaƟon 
and details regarding the second Technical Assistance Workshop. 
 
Please let me know if you have any quesƟons. 
 
Thank you. 
  
  
Andrea Perry 
AdministraƟve Assistant 
Spokane County Housing and Community Development Department  
1116 W. Broadway Avenue 


